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Comments: Hi,

 

I am writing in support of fixed anchors, bolts, and fixed equipment in rock climbing. Rock climbing is a legitimate

use and these anchors both help people stay safe and minimize the amount of junk that gets left in national

forests. Climbers place these protective pieces responsibly and have been for decades. I think that requiring

procedures or a ban on these is absolutely against the interests of the national forest service, rock climbers, and

the public as a whole. Please, don't waste our time, money, and natural resources on this bill.

 

Alex


